
 

 

Tuesday, December 17, 2019  
 

Customer Advice  

 

Notice to Customers – New Bunker Surcharge “NBAF”  

Q1  2020 

Dear Customer, 

Further to our previous Notice circulated 11th November, TSL wish to advise that there will be no 

change to our current NBAF Australia to Asia sector, for the first Quarter 2020. 

Our NBAF shall remain as per the following: 

TRADE  Container Type Quantum  
Australia - Asia  GP / OOG / DG  USD 30 per teu 

Australia - Asia  Reefer  USD 113 per teu 

Australia - India subcontinent GP / OOG / DG  USD 170 per teu 

Australia - India subcontinent Reefer  USD 255 per teu 

 
NBAF is the result of IMO 2020 regulations coming into force to oblige carriers to consume low 

Sulphur bunker fuel with Sulphur emissions less than 0.5%.  

IMO 2020 compliance is part of an environmental commitment posed to all members of the 
shipping industry and its customers to which we seek your understanding.  NBAF will be monitored 
and reviewed on a monthly basis.   
 
Please feel free to contact us with any queries.        
 
    
Seaway Agencies, 
As agents only, for and on behalf of TS Lines Ltd 
  
     Sales Email:  sales@tslines.com.au 
Export Phone: 1300 018 956  Export Email:  bookings@tslines.com.au 
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